
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, the Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Rio Hondo Channel, San Gabriel River Ecosystem Restoration 

feasibility study in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Arcadia, located at: 

 

240 West Huntington Drive 

Arcadia, CA 91066 

 

The funding would be used for an Army Corps of Engineers Feasibility Study authorized in the 

Water Resources Development Act of 2020 to restore stretches of the Rio Hondo and tributaries 

in the San Gabriel watershed. The study would examine opportunities to provide restoration of 

the aquatic ecosystem functions and habitat in key areas of the watershed.   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Judy Chu 

Member of Congress 


